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Register for the e-IRG open workshop in Poznań 12-13 October 2011! 
 
The e-Infrastructure Reflection Group (e-IRG) organises workshops twice a year in 
collaboration with the country holding the EU presidency. The second e-IRG workshop 
of the year will take place in Poznań 12-13 October 2011 under the auspices of the 
Polish EU presidency.  
 
The e-IRG workshops serve as open forums to present, debate, and consolidate best 
practices and policies in the field of electronic infrastructures and their services for 
research and education. The workshops are open to all (see registration details 
below), and function as incubators for feeding new information and trends into the e-
IRG plenum work.  
 
The main objective of e-IRG is to investigate and document the e-infrastructural 
needs of European science and academia. e-IRG is a policy forum for the exchange of 
ideas, and for developing common standpoints and translating them into concrete 
policy proposals. In this way e-IRG is serving the wide community of developers and 
users of e-Infrastructures, as well as policy makers in the EC and the national 
governments.  
 
The first day of the e-IRG workshop will be dedicated to political, financial and 
international aspects of e-Infrastructure. A session on sustainable e-Infrastructure 
fostering international and multidisciplinary cooperation will be followed by 
presentations on synergies between structural funds, EU and national funding. A 
Polish view on sustainable and reliable local infrastructure will also be presented. 
 
The second workshop day will be devoted to technology aspects, which include 
sessions on ESFRI requirements and on data infrastructures. A panel discussion will be 
focusing on how to integrate the data infrastructure with the existing grid and HPC 
infrastructures. The panel will also handle the topic of users and infrastructure 
providers - demands versus offers. 
 
The workshop programme features key speakers from the European Commission and 
from the e-infrastructure community.  
 
For more information on registration and the agenda of the e-IRG workshop please 
visit the e-IRG website http://www.e-irg.eu/e-irg-events/e-irg-workshop-poznan-12-
13-october.html or contact the e-IRG secretariat: secretariat@e-irg.eu.  
 
Join the workshop and contribute in the future shaping of e-infrastructure! 
 
The e-Infrastructure Reflection Group (e-IRG) is an inter-governmental policy body comprising 
national delegates from more than 30 European countries. It defines and recommends best practices 
for pan-European e-Infrastructure efforts. The e-Infrastructure Reflection Group Support Programme 
3 (e-IRGSP3) provides resources for the progression of the work performed by the e-IRG. The e-
IRGSP3 is co-funded by the European Commission’s 7th Framework Programme. It includes eight 
partner institutions: NCF, CSC, BADW-LRZ, LUH, GRNET, PSNC, TUBITAK ULAKBIM and 
GENIAS.  
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